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Rebecca Holm
fyi-request-2716-9f992adf@requests.fyi.org.nz

Téna koe Ms Holm

Official Information Act 1982 request

| am replying to both of your emails of 11 May 2015 in which you have requested information under
the Official Information Act 1982. You have asked for the number of applications for without notice
protection orders and the number of without notice protection orders issued in the last year.

| have interpreted your request for ‘last year’ to mean 1 January 2014 to 31 December 2014.

In response to your request, there have been 3,875 applications for without notice protection orders
and 3,229 without notice protection orders issued.

If you require any clarification of the information contained in this response to your Official
Information Act 1982 request, please contact Antony Paltridge, Team Leader, Media and External

Relations, at Antony.Paltridge@justice.govt.nz or call (04) 918 8980 or 027 689 0667.

| trust this information is helpful.

Heoi ano, na

s

Tony Fisher
General Manager, District Courts

Ref: 53127



